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I am opposed to ending mail in voting. Voting should be made easier and not more 

difficult. Ending mail in voting harms people who have to work on election days. 

Working class people have a harder time taking off work to vote.  

 

We should be doing everything we can to get as close to 100% participation in our 

elections as possible. Make election days state holidays. 


